


accommodate unmet housing need. However, it will inevitably not be possible to accommodate 

Havant’s unmet need together with the remainder of unmet need in the housing market area. It is 

notable in this context that in paragraph 5.12 of the Draft Local Plan it sets out that there is no 

need in neighbouring local authorities. 

 

Havant Borough Council is committed to working through the Partnership for South Hampshire on 

the new Joint Strategy and to maximise the opportunities to accommodate unmet need in the south 

east of Hampshire. Nonetheless, due to the challenges, it is unlikely that this will be sufficient to 

meet the need for housing. As such, Havant Borough Council is formally seeking a commitment 

from Test Valley Borough Council to accommodate unmet need from Havant Borough in its new 

local plan. 

 

If it would be helpful to discuss this matter, I’d be happy to set up a meeting to explore in more 

detail. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Planning Policy Manager 

 

 




